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The Music Producers Guild Announces PPL As Its Third Headline Sponsor For 2010 Awards

London, UK: Music licensing company PPL has confirmed its support for the Music Producers Guild Awards 2010 by joining Prism Sound and SADiE as headline sponsor. 

PPL is sponsoring the Outstanding Contribution to UK Music Award, a new category for 2010.
Steve Levine, chairman of the Music Producers Guild, says: “The Outstanding Contribution Award acknowledges those who have made a significant contribution over a long period of time to the success of the UK music recording industry. This may be a producer or engineer, but it could equally be a manager, an A&R person or even a great artist. Given the breadth of eligibility we feel this particular Award is a perfect fit for PPL because it deals with so many sectors of the music industry.”

PPL licenses recorded music on behalf of 3,400 record companies and 39,500 performers in the UK.  In addition, the company has 45 bilateral agreements with similar organisations around the world representing a further 4,000 record companies and 31,000 performers. 
PPL collects domestic and international revenues from UK television and radio, digital and online media as well as public performance income. All these revenues are distributed and paid to all record company and performer members, who include featured artists as well as session musicians, ranging from orchestral players to percussionists, singers and producers. 
Fran Nevrkla, chairman and CEO of PPL, says: “Recording professionals are an integral part of the creative process and it is only right that they should get the recognition they deserve. The Music Producers Guild Awards are a marvellous way of marking their crucial contribution to the development of talent within the UK and international music industry. PPL is proud to support this initiative.”
The Music Producers Guild Awards 2010 will be held at the Cafe de Paris in London on February 11th. Once again, the Music Producers Guild is collaborating with the BRITS to present the winner of its Producer of the Year category with a BRIT Award for Best Producer. 
There will be 15 categories in total, including Producer of the Year, Recording Engineer of the Year, Best Mixer, Best Mastering Engineer and the Joe Meek Award for Innovation in Production.
Nominations for the Music Producers Guild Awards are now open and can be accessed online via www.mpgawards.co.uk. 
Anyone, including non-Music Producers Guild members, can nominate individuals (including themselves) for a particular award. Full Members of the Music Producers Guild will draw up short lists from the nominations and (where applicable) the categories will then be judged by a panel consisting of record industry experts including producers, engineers, artists, artist managers, A&R representatives, music journalists and radio presenters. For further information about the Music Producers Guild and the Awards please visit www.mpg.org.uk
Some sponsorship opportunities are still available and any company that would like be part of the Awards should contact Sadie Groom at Bubble & Squeak. Telephone: +44 (0) 207 287 4262. Email: sadie@bubblesqueak.co.uk or natalie@bubblesqueak.co.uk
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